
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

June 14, 2021 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Maintenance Plow Truck Vehicles 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of three model year 2021 Ford pick-up trucks with plow and tow 
packages from Gorno Ford, Woodhaven, Michigan, for a total cost of $125,298.00. 

 
 
RATIONALE: 

 
This purchase is to replace current 2015 vehicles in the District’s fleet. The District will 
move the 2015 plow trucks to the three high schools to replace their 2009 plow trucks, 
which will be traded in.  

 
Gorno Ford’s pricing is via the MI-DEAL Extended Purchasing Program, which is a 
state bidding consortium and fulfills the District’s requirement for bidding.  

 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 

 
The source of funds for this purchase will be the General Fund. 

 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 

 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 
 
EXHIBITS: 

 
Attached 

PF/ko 
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